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Homeowners Association

July 9, 2021
Re: Interim Communications to the Board

This is to notify you that our on-site property manager has resigned to
pursue other personal and business opportunities. The Board thanks
Merry for her service to the River Wilderness community.

The HOA Board is in the process of replacing the position. In the
interim, please address any email correspondence that you would
normally send to the on-site property manager to the Board by
sending an email to info@rwhoa.org.

We appreciate your patience with response times. The Board will
respond to you as soon as possible.

The RW HOA Board

HOA Website: www.rwhoa.org



